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3rd May 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Coronation celebrations 
As you know the coronation of King Charles III will take place on Saturday 6th May. To mark the 
occasion we will be having our own celebrations on Friday 5th May. The children can come to school 
dressed in red, white and blue (or dressed as a King or Queen if they prefer) No football kits, ripped 
jeans or belly tops please. We will have a picnic at lunch time which, weather permitting, will be 
served outside on the playground. If you would like to book a lunch for your child, please contact the 
office. The menu for the lunch is as follows:- 
 

Best of British Picnic 
 

Selection of Celebration Sandwiches 
Coronation Carrot Batons 

Crisps 
Royal Shortbread Crown 

Fruit Wedge 
Coronation cake 

 
KS2 SATs 
Year 6 parents will be aware that the KS2 SATs will take place next week – Tuesday to Friday. All 
tests take place in the morning. Year 6 children are invited to come to school at 8 o’clock each 
day next week to have breakfast together. They will meet together in the Community Room to 
have breakfast, play games, colour or just chat – there will be no mention of SATs!  
NB. This is only open to children in Year 6 and does not include siblings who should all arrive in 
school at the normal time of 8.45 (unless they already have a Breakfast Club place). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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